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ENROLLMENT OUT OF DISTRICT POLICY 
 

 
Students in the final semester of their senior year who are in good standing and on track to 
graduate whose family moves outside of the district, may with the approval from the 
superintendent, continue to attend the school in which they are currently enrolled for the 
remainder of that final semester. The superintendent must be notified, and approval must be 
granted, in advance of such a move. Failure to notify and obtain the approval of the 
superintendent before moving outside of the district will result in a waiver of the student's right 
to continue to attend the school in which he or she is currently enrolled for that final semester. In 
the event of an out of district move, the Board of Education (the "Board") is not responsible for 
providing transportation to and from school, nor is the Board responsible for paying the cost of 
or reimbursing the family for such transportation. If the superintendent approves the request, the 
out of district tuition would be waived for the final semester. Siblings attending any school or 
program within the district are not eligible to apply for a residency waiver.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
Policy #5007 - Enrollment Out of District Policy was Adopted and Approved by the BOE on 
February 23, 2022. 


